Weldon T. Burton CPA

2 South 56™ Place, Suite 201-E ® Ridgefield, WA. 98642
360-727-3643 @ Fax: 360-727-7637 ® Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com

November 14, 2014

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., G-143, Disposal Pass-through filing

I am filing proposed revised tariffs, Page No. 2 Check Sheet 8" revised and Page No. 33, Item
230 — Disposal Fees 2™ revised on behalf of Bainbridge Disposal, Inc., G-143.

This filing implements increased drop box disposal pass-through rates imposed by Olympic
View Transfer Station. The Kitsap County Board of Commissioners adopted these new rates by
Resolution No. 056-2013. See letter from Kitsap County Department of Public Works, dated
September 24, 2014.

This filing is under the provisions of RCW 81.77.160, Pass-through rates - Rules.

The company will notify all affected customers during the normal billing process. The potential
revenue increase for regulated customers is approximately $4,362.39 on an annual basis.

A copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the Chair of the Kitsap County, WA
Commissioners and City Manager of the City of Bainbridge Island, WA..

If there are any questions please contact Weldon T. Burton CPA. The telephone number is 360-
727-3643, the fax number is 360-727-7637 and email address is
weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com.

Yours truly,

/1/6%/0/( Burton

Weldon T. Burton CPA

cc: Heather Church, Bainbridge Disposal, Inc.
Chair, Kitsap County Commissioners
City Manager, City of Bainbridge Island, WA
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